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First name: Grace

Last name: Eyler

Organization: Bayou Chapter of the Ozark Society

Title: Chapter chairman

Comments: As a member and chapter chairman of the north Louisiana chapter of the Ozark Society, I am writing

to express my opinion on the Mena area mountain biking proposition. As an organization, we are all for outdoor

recreation and enjoyment of the natural world around us. I think it's great that AR is cultivatng mountain biking,

but I do think the alternatives that The Ozark Society has proposed should be a part of the plan to protect plant

life and animal habitats  and cause the least damage to the area plus allow others doing other activities to be

disturbed as little as possible. 

We would appreciate consideration of our alternatives to the plan. 

Sincerely, 

Grace Eyler

 


